WNSC Operations Coordinator Report – November 2023

- -New rental skies have been waxed.
- -Jackrabbit rental skis have been handed out for the season. (3 families still need to come pick up their rental skis)
- -Sponsor/donations thank you page has been made on our website. Social media graphics have also been made to post on the WNSC Facebook.
- -Will be making more sponsor write ups and thank you posts in the next couple weeks.
- -Club has been open for the past 2 weekends. First weekend was slow for foot traffic. Second weekend was busy with parents coming in with their kids for rentals. There was a good amount of traffic from our members using the lodge on the second weekend.
- -Zone 4 rental page with updated prices has been made and I am waiting for snow before launching the link.

There have been a handful of inquiries if the club is hosting a Christmas break weener roast or if the firepit is available for renting. I have a good amount of ideas for organizing a small little event. Would the club be interested in hosting a Christmas event?

Thanks!
North Alton,
WNSC Operations Coordinator.